1) The substance of the Review Board’s concerns about the Lows Lake
classification as outlined in their recent letter to the Governor  was
fully deliberated at the September Agency meeting. 

2) Throughout the classification process, it has been stressed that
Lows Lake includes a unique set of circumstances, including State
purchase of the lake bed of Lows Lake  and opportunity for linking
existing wilderness canoe/kayak waterways, which do not apply to other
areas in the Adirondack Park.

3) The LGRB letter is inaccurate when it suggests the water was divided
between Wild Forest and Wilderness.  The action placed the eastern
portion of  the lake in "Primitive," a near-wilderness classification
that recognized riparian lake access rights and deeded rights for
exclusive use of three State owned islands during summer months by the
Sabattis Camp, Hiawatha Council, BSA.  The classification was fully
consistent with and flowed directly from points raised in the hearing
record which included four public hearings both in and outside the Park
and more than 300 letters of correspondence. 

4) Chris Walsh continued to be the formal Empire State Development
Corp. designee at the Agency’s September meeting.

